QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS
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QUESTION SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR BURLES TO THE CABINET
MEMBER FOR HEALTH & SOCIAL CARE - COUNCILLOR PALMER:

With an ever-increasing demand and waits for GP services, can the Cabinet
member please provide an update on the expenditure of funds received from the St
Andrews development on the RAF Uxbridge site, for primary healthcare in
Uxbridge?

QUESTION SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR BANERJEE TO THE CABINET
MEMBER FOR FINANCE & TRANSFORMATION - COUNCILLOR GODDARD:

It has been widely publicised that local authorities in England & Wales are
experiencing serious financial difficulties. Can the Cabinet member please comment
on the extent to which these difficulties are expected to have an impact on the
London Borough of Hillingdon, particularly in the light of the budget monitoring
pressures in the current financial year recently reported at Cabinet?

QUESTION SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR SWEETING TO THE CABINET
MEMBER FOR CHILDREN, FAMILIES & EDUCATION - COUNCILLOR O’BRIEN:

The report to the Cabinet meeting on 7 November 2024 - agenda Item 7, page 125,
paragraph 14 - states that the Designated Schools Grant cumulative deficit carried
forward to 2025/26 is forecast at £68.8 million. As the Statutory Override which
currently separates this deficit from the Council’s General Fund reserves is in place
only until March 2026, what plan does the Council have for paying back this deficit
which is greater than the Council’s reserves if the Statutory Override is not
extended beyond March 20267

QUESTION SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR HIGGINS TO THE CABINET
MEMBER FOR PLANNING, HOUSING & GROWTH - COUNCILLOR TUCKWELL:

Given the high demand for housing, can the Cabinet member please provide an
update on what is being done to prevent homelessness in Hillingdon?

QUESTION SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR DAVIES TO THE CABINET
MEMBER FOR CORPORATE SERVICES & PROPERTY - COUNCILLOR
BIANCO:

Could the Cabinet member provide an update on the future of the Beck Theatre,
confirm the Council’'s commitment to retaining the theatre on its current site to
continue serving the local community and, in addition, inform us on the progress
with the consultants involved in this matter?

QUESTION SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR PUNJA TO THE CABINET MEMBER
FOR CHILDREN, FAMILIES & EDUCATION - COUNCILLOR O’BRIEN:

Can the Cabinet member explain what will happen to those children with physical
disabilities, that will be remaining in Coteford Infant School after the proposed
closure of the SRP funding, if the percentage of children having education health
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and care plans falls below the threshold at which the Council provides this non-
statutory funding?

QUESTION SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR BRIDGES TO THE CABINET
MEMBER FOR CORPORATE SERVICES & PROPERTY - COUNCILLOR
BIANCO:

Could the Cabinet member please give the Council an update on the disposal of
Barra Hall in light of recent disinformation being disseminated by the Labour Group.

QUESTION SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR MAKWANA TO THE CABINET
MEMBER FOR CHILDREN, FAMILIES & EDUCATION - COUNCILLOR O’BRIEN:

Can the Cabinet member please explain what has been the impact of the Council's
revised Fostering Offer since its launch?
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